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The Lloyd's program schedule for the new year is already buzzing! We
appreciate the interest in our programming and want to take this opportunity
to mention the many ways you can engage with the Lloyd, including our
podcast episodes, YouTube channel, and, of course, visits to the library.

Saving All Flowers from Extinction is Sold Out

The Saving All Flowers from Extinction
program with Valerie Pence on January 17 has
sold out! In the meantime, catch a conversation
with Valerie Pence in the newest episode of
the Lloyd's podcast Between the Leaves. There
are more winter and spring programs on the
horizon at the Lloyd, so stay tuned for
announcements.

The Sweetness of Honey Panel Discussion

When: February 7, 7-8 p.m. Reception at 6:30 p.m.
Where: Lloyd Library

Spaces are filling up for The Sweetness of Honey Panel Discussion. Hear from


http://www.lloydlibrary.org
https://betweentheleaves.podbean.com/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCkgIXDxUjjTaifdCsrrzr7g
https://lloydlibrary.org/visit/
https://betweentheleaves.podbean.com/e/dr-valerie-pence-on-saving-plants-from-extinction/
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/the-sweetness-of-honey-panel-discussion-tickets-757737131157?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://files.constantcontact.com/a1c99ece001/e24a5a30-e4ce-4ceb-982d-0fe6afdad743.jpg?rdr=true

area experts Brandon Reynolds, Jenny O'Donnell of Queen City Pollinator
Project, and Gene Kritsky on their work with beekeeping and honey.
Reception will include treats sweetened with honey. Registration required.

John Cage's "Mushroom Book" at the Lloyd

The fascination with fungi never stops at the
Lloyd, and we're always excited to find like-
minded people in unexpected places. Did you
know that avant-garde composer John Cage was
also an avid amateur mycologist? Cage (pictured
foraging) originally assembled a portfolio of
writing and illustrations into a "mushroom book"
in 1972. Recently republished with additional
material, this fascinating two-volume edition titled John Cage: a Mycological
Foray is now in the Lloyd's collections.

The Lloyd Library is closed Monday, January 15 in

observance of Martin Luther King, Jr. Day

Lloyd Library & Museum | 513-721-3707 | contact®@lloydlibrary.org
917 Plum St.
Cincinnati, OH 45202
Hours: 9:00-4:00, Monday through Friday
and 3rd Saturday of the month
www. lloydlibrary.org
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Come visit--the Lloyd will be open this Saturday, Jan. 20
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